Gaines, Lori

From: Troy Corley

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:05 PM

To:Zaragoza, John; ClerkoftheBoard, ClerkoftheBoardSubject:Oxnard Water Safety & Oil Drilling Consequences

Good afternoon Supervisor Zaragoza,

I live in Oxnard and I'm a constituent in your district.

Today an important request is being made by Supervisor Steve Bennett to put a temporary ban on tar sands oil wells until the source of the recently revealed contamination of our water can be determined.

I absolutely support this request and ask you to vote in favor of Supervisor Bennett's proposal. I would like to be there to have my voice heard and my presence noted but because of work commitments I may not be able to attend the meeting.

Please do what's right for Oxnard and the rest of the county and protect our water!

Thank you,

Troy Corley